


ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

APRIL 10TH, 2021 THROUGH APRIL 18TH, 2021 

 

04-10   4:00 PM   Mary DeMaria – Daughter 

William Sindoni – Perina Guzzo & 

Family 

04-11    9:00 AM Daniel F. Dippo – Daughter, Debbie 

04-12    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

04-13    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

04-14    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

    6:00 PM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

04-15  No Mass 

04-16     No Mass 

04-17    4:00 PM Kaitlin Callahan (6 Year 

Anniversary)- Michael J. Ward 

04-18    9:00 AM Charlie McCarthy – The Family 

 

 

 

                                       

             Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any way, 

as well as those in hospitals and nursing homes 

and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends 

and those who have died recently.  We pray for men 

and women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country, along with first responders and health care 

workers during this unprecedented time.    
 

 

 

 

 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – APRIL 17thTH/18TH 

 4:00 PM 9:00 AM 

LECTOR D. Mayer TBD 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 4 B. Corlew A. Seaver 

USHER Paul Shave A. Mitchell 

USHER TBD R. Schiavone 

USHER TBD C. Reynolds 

USHER TBD TBD 

GREETER  M. Schwartz T. Caldwell 

GREETER A. Schwartz P. Johnson 

CLEANER TBD T. Caldwell 

CLEANER TBD TBD 

 

Sign-up sheets are available in Holy Family Hall for 

each week.  Thank you to those who continue to 

volunteer each week so that we may remain open; we 

could not continue to hold mass without you.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Financial News: Parish Income (all 

sources) for the period Mar. 29th – 

Apr. 4th amounted to $8,201.05.   If 

attending mass in person, please 

drop your donation in the donation 

box on the way into mass.   Any donation for a special 

Second Collection must be in a separate envelope, 

clearly marked for the designated collection. If you 

are unable to attend in person, contributions may be 

mailed or dropped off at our Parish Office at 45 

MacArthur Drive, Scotia or you may also consider an 

autopay option with your banking institution to 

continue your support of St. Joseph’s. 

 

Total collected for the Good Friday Holy Land 

collection amounted to $312.00. 

  

SPECIAL PARISH COLLECTION FOR APRIL 17th/18th  ~ 

Utilities.  Our total expense for utilities in the last fiscal 

year amounted to $21,444.92 for all parish 

properties.  Your extra gift for this collection helps to 

offset this expense.  Thank you. 

 

Please Note:  When attending mass at another parish, 

please be sure your envelope is clearly marked for 

“St. Joseph’s, Scotia”.  In doing so, your donation will 

come back and support your parish.  This is very 

important in these times of attending other masses 

due to limited mass attendance and time change.  

Your support of St. Joseph’s is greatly appreciated & 

needed at this time. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 04/12 Acts 4:23-31                           Jn 3:1-8 

Tues. 04/13 Acts 4:32-37                           Jn 3:7b-15 

Wed.  04/14 Acts 5:17-26                           Jn 3:16-21 

Thurs.04/15 Acts 5:27-33                           Jn 3:31-36 

Fri.     04/16 Acts 5:34-42                           Jn 6:1-15 

Sat.    04/17 Acts 6:1-7                               Jn 6:16-21 

Sun.   04/18 Acts 3:13-15, 17-19  1 Jn 2:1-5a 

                                                Lk 24:35-48 

      Sanctuary Candle Lit in Remembrance 

               Of Anthony J. Galasso, Sr. 

          Requested by John & Mary Morrette 
 



Second Sunday of Easter                                                                                       April 11, 2021 

   

 

We currently live stream our 9 am mass on 

Sunday mornings. The link to connect with 

our live stream is: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLDgBXL8

RT_55biUcsAofgB4w9XGcHR8DA 
 
 

We remind all parishioners that the dispensation from 

obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and Holy Days 

remains in force until further notice.  Those who are at 

risk or do not feel comfortable attending at this time, 

are encouraged to remain at home and participate via 

our live stream mass on YouTube.   Please, if you are 

experiencing ANY cold or flu-like symptoms, DO NOT 

COME TO MASS.  This is for everyone’s safety. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

          Crafting and Cooking with the Saints 

April 29, 2021 – Chicken Paillard with Blood Orange 

Salad 

Tutorial led by Suzi Tremblay-Mongan, IC Parishioner 

and Owner of Red Mailbox Farm Catering. 

Online signups will begin via the IC Website on April 5 

and will be open until April 21st . 

Our Saint for this Month will be St. Joan of Arc!   

Join us for some Saintly inspiration and French 

culinary tips! 

Join us on the IC Facebook page LIVE on April 29th at 

7pm!  We have had a great response to our Crafting 

and Cooking with the Saints series and are 

considering continuing them!  These experiences are 

best suited for adults. 

Anyone can watch, but to receive the recipe (and 

some ingredients) to make at home while you watch 

you will need to sign up in advance.  Sign up using the 

form on the Immaculate Conception parish website, 

by emailing youthministry@icglenville.com or calling 

518-399-9203 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

$2000 Clarence “Fritz” Neumann Scholarship 

Sponsored by the Glenville Knights of Columbus 

A one-year $2000 scholarship will be awarded to a 

graduating High School student entering college this 

fall.  Entries are judged on Community Service, 

Extracurricular Activities, Academics and the 

applicant’s written statement.  Applications are 

available in the ICC rectory office, on the IC website 

and by email request to alsmrstik@gmail.com.  To be 

considered, applications must be completed and 

returned by May 15, 2021 to the email address listed 

in the application. 

If you participated in the Operation 

Rice Bowl program during Lent, 

please place your donation in an 

envelope marked “Rice Bowl” & place 

in donation box or mail direct to the office.  It is most 

helpful if you combine all your funds and turn in one 

check or cash.  We would like to remit these funds by 

the end of April.  Thank you. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

As more & more people are receiving their 

COVID vaccine, we need to remind everyone 

that wearing a face covering/mask that 

covers both the nose and mouth is NOT OPTIONAL 

even if you have received both doses of your vaccine.  

We follow the rules that are set by the State and CDC 

in order to remain OPEN.  Please try to keep in mind 

that there are still many who are not yet vaccinated 

and there are still positive cases around us that are 

being confirmed on a daily basis.  Thank you for your 

patience as we continue to try to keep everyone safe 

while attending mass. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thanks to those who came to church last 

Saturday to prepare the church for Easter.  

Arranging (and rearranging!) the plants, 

hanging the banner and setting up the seating to 

accommodate as many people as possible were just a 

few of the tasks that were tackled that morning.  Your 

gift of time on a busy weekend was appreciated by all 

who attended mass Easter morning. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Faith Formation News 

 

Reconciliation 

2nd Grade First Reconciliation will take place for OLG 

and St. Joseph’s children on Saturday, May 1st at 

11:00 AM at Immaculate Conception Church. 

Parents, please return the Circle of Grace Parent 

Verification Form.  I must have it back ASAP.  For 

those of you who have already returned it, thank  you. 

First Holy Communion 

St. Joseph’s has 15 children eligible to receive First 

Holy Communion on Saturday, May 15th at 

Immaculate Conception Church, along with the 

second grade children of OLG.  Father Jack Varno will 

be the main Celebrant at this Mass.  

Please let me know if you will be attending as I have 

to let the pandemic minister know how many will be 

attending this Mass. 

 

Blessed Easter Season to all!           Roberta Quinn 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 4/13 Sandwich Making – 9 AM - PC 

Thurs. 4/15 Baptismal Prep – 6:30 PM – C 

(Pre-registration Required) 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLDgBXL8RT_55biUcsAofgB4w9XGcHR8DA
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLDgBXL8RT_55biUcsAofgB4w9XGcHR8DA
mailto:youthministry@icglenville.com
mailto:alsmrstik@gmail.com



